
From: Tribe Mobile
To: Jones, Jennifer
Subject: ID 22pz00002, CUP for Goats
Date: Friday, March 4, 2022 10:51:57 AM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

I have no objection but please inform the owners that coyotes have been seen and heard in that area.

Melinda Tribe
Avocado Dr.

In Favor
22PZ00002
Jaussi
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From: Tommy Purer
To: Jones, Jennifer
Subject: CPU for Goats ID# 22PZ00002
Date: Saturday, March 12, 2022 1:29:29 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

In response to CPU for Goats ID# 22PZ00002 

I have three issues with this CPU.  The first is a safety concern, if the goats are allowed

to roam freely they may create a traffic hazard on Tropical Trail. Tropical Trail has a

sharp curve in this area which limits driver’s visibility, and this could result in a driver

hitting a goat.   The second concern is the number of goats that will be permitted.   A

small number of goats would not be a problem, but a large number could create

problems.  A limit around 10 should be considered before granting this CPU.  Another

issue is the goats must not be allow to roam freely they must be enclosed to help

prevent traffic hazards.  There are coyotes in this area and a substantial 6 foot fence

may help protect the goats. 

Tom Purer 

tompure@hotmail.com 
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